
NOVEMBER 2019
SISTER MOHINI VISITS TORONTO

Dear Divine Family,
It was our fortune to welcome Sister Mohini to Toronto 
for a week. She brought with her the fragrance of 
Madhuban combined with Baba’s love and power.

Our Yagya is ignited and running consistently since 
the establishment. In Sister Mohini’s words, this was a 
mini Yagya created for 7 days where many souls took 
full benefit through her sharing and elevated company. 
She was accompanied by Sister Bhumi, Sister Uma 
and Sister Minal. We also welcomed Brother Eric from 
Montreal. Piyushbhai and Sheelabhen from Chicago 
joined us for the weekend.

Each evening there were gatherings of more than 
a 100 BKs from different service places including 
Scarborough, Brampton and Mississauga. She shared 
her personal experiences using these key points:

1. Creating pure attitude and thereby give blessings 
and take blessings

2. Spiritual love and contentment

3. Faith and trust in Baba and Drama

On Saturday evening at the public program, ‘The Heart 
of Compassion’, Brother Eric introduced the program 
with a meditation experience and live commentary 

creating a powerful atmosphere. He also shared about 
his journey and guidance from Sister Mohini after which 
Sister Mohini took the audience through a beautiful 
experience. She talked about using virtues as the 
means of being compassionate. She felt that greater 
emphasis should be on relationships. Sunday morning 
with a celebration of approximately 400 BKs from 
surrounding areas. There was Meditation, Murli class, 
Bhog offering, cake cutting, cultural program, Toli, gifts 
and Brahma Bhojan. It was truly a celebration with the 
feeling of Madhuban experience.

Sister Mohini embraced the family tirelessly with 
evening classes every day, personal meetings and a 
zoom call with all the coordinators of Canada. It felt 
as if everyone’s desires were fulfilled, all were happy 
and the 7 days flew by very quickly. She left us with 
the incentive to move forward on our spiritual journey 
through the power of her company and sharings from 
the heart.

Many Thanks to BapDada, our Dadi’s and seniors for 
their constant blessings and spiritual guidance during 
this auspicious confluence age. We are sure that Sister 
Mohini will come more often and for many more days.

Thank you Sister Mohini  
from the heart of Toronto Family.




